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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

     Pine Run has been blessed by their 

relationship with “Buddy”.  His focus 

on evangelism, missions and meeting 

needs of people throughout his life 

has been steady and inspirational.  

These are traits that we see in: Jesus, 

the first century Church and people 

committed to Jesus today.  As he 

looks back on his life, he can see 

God’s faithfulness and provision.  As 

he looks at the congregation where 

he grew up, he can see those same 

traits today. 

   May God continue to bless Judy and 

Lowell as they minister together! 

 

 David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 

A different generation, another 
faithful servant of the Lord 
prepared and sent out to serve.  
Dawn (Berry) Degler grew up at 
Pine Run before heading off to 
Great Lakes Christian College.  She 
then married Dave Degler and has 
been located in Colorado where 
he serves as the co-director of: A 
Christian Mission to National 
Parks.   She continues her service 
to the Lord in numerous 
capacities, including the local 
church. 

    Pray for the Lord to lead and 
grant wisdom to the staff at 
ACMNP! 

 David Anderson 

   David grew up at 

Pine Run and now 

ministers for the Lord as he serves 

in the Navy.  Located in Hawaii, he 

continues to take online training 

for ministry and serves in a 

“house” church. 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT 

BESIDES: 
  Helping Others Prepare for 

Eternity (H.O.P.E.) 

  Mexican Mountain Mission 

  Great Lakes Christian College 

  Great Lakes Christian Home 

  His House Campus Ministry 

  Love, INC. 

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp 

 

     Great Lakes Christian College 

has been finding ways to continue 

training people for the Lord 

through online offerings and 

workshops/retreats. 

    We maintain close contact with 

workers for Christ around the 

world.  Each day we send them a 

scripture/devotion and lift them 

up in prayer.   They are doing their 

best to minister in their respective 

countries, despite covid19 

quarantines and restrictions.  It is 

an encouragement to hear of 

people accepting Jesus through 

their efforts! 

   Continue to keep our missions in 

prayer that finances will continue 

to come in, their people will 

remain healthy and they will be 

ready to resume their service 

when this passes! 

Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Website)  

    
     An emphasis is placed upon 

families educating and teaching 

their own children and 

grandchildren.  Moses talked 

about this repeatedly as he spoke 

to the people before he would be 

taken from them and they would 

move on to the promised land.   

    Prepare yourself to teach others 

by taking advantage of the studies 

offered on our website.  Bible 

Story summaries for children (with 

pictures) can also be found for 

your convenience. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Snapchat—57 people are following 

Instagram- 55 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—168 people are following 

YOUtube—we now have 10 puppet 

shows available for viewing.  3 of 

them have had more than a dozen 

views! 

Facebook “Live Stream”—Sundays @ 

10:30 am has leveled off around 70 

views a week as churches begin to 

reopen.  We are thrilled to see former 

members/ministers view our posts.  

Members who can’t make it to church 

are also finding this a blessing as well! 

 
Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  411 people 

helped from 152 households in July. 

    GUIDANCE:  At a recent meeting, 

we were able to share how Christ has 

led us to handling covid19 issues and 

the accompanying hysteria created by 

turmoil in our society. 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

